
 
 

04 August 2016 Official Information Request No. 8140000145 
 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
 
Brendan Murphy 
fyi-request-4225-741e9512@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Dear Brendan 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
Re: ‘chip’ 

 
I refer to your email, which we received on 05 July 2016, requesting information about ‘chip’. 
 
Information regarding chip has been published by Council and can be accessed by using the 
below link: 
 
http://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/EN/AboutCouncil/HowCouncilWorks/PerformanceAndTr
ansparency/Pages/animalmanagementpractisewithregardstothepuppychip.aspx 
 
Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your request, you 
have the right by way of complaint, under section 27(3) of the LGOIMA, to apply to the 
Ombudsmen to seek an investigation and review of the decision. 
 
If you have any further queries please contact me on 09 301 0101 quoting Official 
Information Request No. 8140000145 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Grace Heinemann 
Privacy & LGOIMA Business Partner 
Democracy Services 
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